
 

 
DATE:  December 10, 2024 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 

FROM: Ernesto De La Garza, P.E., Director of Public Works 

ErnestoD2@cctexas.com  
(361) 826-1677 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Ernesto De La Garza  Director    Public Works 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

On November 5, 2024, voters approved the City of Corpus Christi’s Bond 2024 Program 
for a total of $175 million with thirty-eight projects. The propositions passed on election 
day include projects for streets, parks and recreation, public safety, and cultural facilities.  
 
Proposition A (Streets) includes a total of eighteen street projects located citywide with 
an estimated cost of $89.5 million. One of the eighteen projects is Bond 2024 Residential 
Streets which included $35 million to repair residential streets. The repair of residential 
streets is a crucial aspect of maintaining the overall infrastructure of our city. By investing 
in these projects, we are not only improving the safety and functionality of our streets but 
also enhancing the quality of life for our residents.  
 
The briefing today will present the Bond 2024 Residential Streets Project Workplan 
including a list of streets selected from the Council-approved FY 2026 Rapid Pavement 
Program and the implementation plan.  
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Bond 2024, Residential Streets 

Bond 2024 Residential Streets Program 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of December 10, 2024 
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